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OnTrak Statement of Safeguarding Assurance 2024-2025 
 
 

We can confirm that all adults (staff and volunteers) at OnTrak 

Community Initiative are subjected to enhanced DBS checks 

and all other appropriate safer recruitment measures in line with 

KCSIE 2024. All staff undertake safeguarding training at the 

beginning of the academic year. We also undertake due 

diligence in all our processes including recruitment, information 

sharing, Working Together, running of the charity and charitable 

businesses, community works and all other undertakings. 

 

 
 
 


